
The Gilberd School 
Part of the Alpha Trust 

  

  

 

 

Headteacher: Mr J Mitchell 
Brinkley Lane, Colchester, Essex CO4 9PU 

Tel:  01206 842211   Email:  admin@gilberd.com   Website:  www.gilberd.com 
  

Alpha Trust 

Registered in England and Wales Company No 07755713 Registered office:  Norman Way, Colchester, Essex CO3 3US 

 
RSA/sma 
January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
RE:  Post-16 Destinations  

We are writing to you regarding your child’s Post-16 applications and future destinations. We encourage all 
Year 11 students to continue in education, apprenticeships, or employment after leaving The Gilberd School. 

We would like to know which Post-16 applications they have made. This will help us provide any additional 
guidance your child may require and understand the pathways our students are opting for.  
Furthermore, we do have a duty to report students' destinations to the Local Authority. To gather this 
information, we kindly ask that you complete the MS Form here.  
Please be aware that many Post-16 applications close on Friday 31st January.  

Throughout Key Stage 4, your child has received the opportunity to engage with the following: 

▪ Guidance from the Careers Advisor 
▪ Participation in Careers sessions 
▪ Meaningful encounters with Further and Higher Education providers 
▪ Meaningful encounters with employers 

If your child requires any further support regarding their future after The Gilberd School, please indicate this 
when completing the MS Form. 

We look forward to receiving your response. 

Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Mr R Samjawon  
Assistant Headteacher - CEIAG 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/eHrJQSszNw

